
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Poore, Pete <PooreJP@scdot.org>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/28/2016 3:34:31 PM
Subject: RE: SCDOT statement re: indictments - DRAFT

“We have zero tolerance for employees using their positions for personal gain, and we will continue to work with 
South Carolina Law Enforcement Division and the Attorney General’s Office to eliminate fraud and abuse at the 
agency and hold those who violate the public trust accountable.”
 
 
From: Poore, Pete [mailto:PooreJP@scdot.org] 

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 3:08 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Adams, Chaney; Symmes, Brian

Subject: FW: SCDOT statement re: indictments - DRAFT

Importance: High
 
Resending.
Thanks
 
From: Poore, Pete 

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 2:20 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: SCDOT statement re: indictments - DRAFT

Importance: High
 
This is the proposed statement from SCDOT in reaction to indictment of three former 
employees.
Please review.
Thanks
Pete
 
The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) acknowledges the State Grand 
Jury indictments of three former employees. Secretary of Transportation Christy Hall said, 
“SCDOT has zero tolerance for wrongdoing of any kind and wishes to express its appreciation 
for the hard work of both the State Law Enforcement Division (SLED) and the SC Attorney 
General’s Office.”
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